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23rd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
We would like to invite all Foundation parents to a STAY AND PLAY on the MORNING of 
 

 WEDNESDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 2022.  
This term Foundation’s topic is “Amazing Animals” and activities for the Stay and Play will be based 
around this.  
We hope that you are able to join us. 
 

8.45 – Drop your child off at the Foundation gate 
 

8.45-9.00 - Meet in the hall for a cuppa and a chance to meet other parents 
 

9.10- You will be taken up to the classroom to join the children for a story 
 

9.30 – With your child you can take part in activities linked to the story 
 

10.00- Watch in wonder as the children showcase their tidying up skills 
 

10.15 – End of Stay and Play 
  
If you like to join us please complete the form below. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
Child Name: ______________________________________________ 
 
Adult Name: _______________________________________________      (MAX 2 adults per child) 
 
Relationship to child: _____________________________________________ 
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